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City of Seabrook Request for Proposal Project #2020-03-324
Engineering Services: Inspection and Assessment of Water Wells

Sealed Request for Proposals for Water Well Inspection and Repair Services, Seabrook Project
2020-03-324 will be accepted until 2:00 PM on April 21, 2020 by the Purchasing Coordinator,
Ashish Patel, 1700 First Street, Seabrook, Texas 77586, from vendors licensed in the state of
Texas to provide services for the inspection and assessment of Potable Water Wells. Bids must
be received and time stamped by the Purchasing Coordinator prior to the aforementioned time,
when they will be publicly opened and read aloud in City Council Chambers. No late bids will be
accepted. Bidding documents may be obtained at Seabrook City Hall or by contacting the
Purchasing Coordinator, Ashish Patel through email apatel@seabrooktx.gov.

A mandatory pre-bid Conference and site visit is scheduled on April 14, 2020 at 2:00 PM to
discuss the city's requirements under this RFP and see the project site.
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